
      

 

 

Greetings! 

It is our pleasure to welcome you to the 2020 World Economic Conference Live from Orlando! As 
global events continue to unfold, following patterns we've been highlighting for years, we have many past 
attendees returning for this event along with some joining us for the first time, but all with a common 
understanding of how important this event is and it’s one not to be missed!  

The two days of the event will be full of informative discussions and by the end of the conference, we hope 

that you leave with a newfound outlook on the global economy and a better understanding of what may be 

coming next as we enter the next stage of the Monetary Crisis in 2021/2022. 

 

Whether you are joining online or in-person, are a first-time attendee, or returning, we believe this event is 

one of the most significant that we've hosted so far as events ahead are likely to have a lasting impact for 

years to come. 

 

Please be sure to locate your event ticket order confirmation email which you should’ve received shortly 

after completing your ticket purchase (check your spam folder as well). This email contains your admission 

ticket if attending in-person. However, as most of you are attending online, this email contains a button and 

code to access the Livestream. You can join the Livestream at any time during the session or watch the 

recording later. For more detailed instructions on accessing the Livestream, please refer to the handout ‘How 

to Access the Livestream’ in the welcome packet. Then as we are recording the session, we plan to make it 

available to all ticket holders as quickly as possible, but we ask for everyone to bear with us with this new 

process.  

 

Also, new this year is a portal to submit questions to be considered for the Q&A sessions with Marty. To 

support both in-person and online attendees, only questions submitted via the portal, and which are 

applicable to the broad general audience will be considered. Questions selected to be answered will be 

subject to the team’s discretion and addressed on a best effort basis. Please see enclosed flyer to learn more 

about submitting questions via Slido. 

Please refer to the conference itinerary for meeting times and room information. Staff will be present 

throughout the weekend to assist. If you have any concerns or questions, please contact us at 

Conferences@armstrongeconomics.com. We will be actively checking our e-mails at this address throughout 

the weekend. 

Thank you and enjoy the conference! 

Kind regards,  

The Armstrong Economics Team 


